
 

 

Informed Consent Reception and Briefing Wednesday, February 7 - Invite Your 
Legislators! 

On behalf of our colleagues at Health Choice, Vaccine Safety Council of MN, Informed Consent 
Action Network, and Physicians for Informed Consent, NHFA is sending the following request for you 
to invite your legislators to an Informed Consent Reception and Briefing taking place next Wednesday 
evening. Please read below about how you can help support this event: 

 
The MN legislative session is just around the corner and we need your help in protecting your healthcare 
choices!!! The above organizations are hosting a legislator only briefing on February 7th on Informed 
Consent! This is an opportunity for legislators to come hear the issues and legislation for 2018 and have 
an opportunity to ask any questions they may have. 

 
Del Bigtree (Vaxxed & the Informed Consent Action Network), Dr. Sarah Bridges (mom to an NVICP 
compensated disabled young man), Vaccine Safety Council of Minnesota, Health Choice & Dr. Bob Zajac 
(Physicians for Informed Consent) will brief our legislators on the state of health freedom here in Minnesota. 
Following their message there will be a panel including them and other MN citizens affected by various 
mandate attempts. 

 
We need YOUR help to get your legislators there!!! Would you please personally invite them via 
Facebook, email, phone, or in person? You may use the attached image to send or print. You can tell 
them that you appreciate their public service, and that as your representative, you are asking them to attend 
on your behalf because it's an issue important to your family. Share as much or as little about why as you 
wish. Tell them you would be very grateful if they could make time for this and you will be available to 
discuss anything more after the briefing. Make it your own! 

 
Not sure who your legislators are? Click Who Represents Me? to find out! 

 
This event will be a great opportunity to inform our legislators on why it is so important to protect our 
human right of informed consent - the right to be fully informed of any medical procedure and the right to 
refuse any procedure if you decide the risks outweigh the benefits. This right is crucial in regards to 
vaccinations. 

 
Thank you so much for taking the time and the effort to help make this event a success! Once you hear back 
from your legislators please let the hosting organizations know so they can plan accordingly. You can send 
an email to info@vaccinesafetycouncilminnesota.org. 

https://www.gis.leg.mn/iMaps/districts/
mailto:info@vaccinesafetycouncilminnesota.org


 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


